12" August 2019
I Cubitt Court
100 Park Village East
London NW1 3DL
For the attention of: -

Camden Council — Local Planning Authority

5 Pancreas Square
London

NIC4AG

Reference: -

Objection regarding the alleged installation of Sonair grills to external fagades
Dear Sir / Madame,

_and T am the leaseholder of Cubitt Court.
Tt has come to my attention that a _ - Costain

Skanska Joint venture, may have allegedly submitted an application relating to my premise.
If a planning application has been issued relating to my premise then | am concerned as to
why I have not been notified.

s I am aware that the company Granada Glazing Ltd. is the appointed company by HS2 for
addressing the secondary glazing for Cubitt Court, however the company has failed to discuss
final plans relating to my premise and subsequently I have suffered both noise and dust
pollution over many months, and I have received no compensation nor remuneration for the
inconvenience.

5 I have written to HS2 regarding the disturbances and disruption, and I am waiting for
satisfactory response in order to resolve the matter.

»  There is a worrying lack of communication and | have not seen the plans for the apparent
proposed work on my premise, and therefore 1 have reservations regarding the apparent
planning application due to other parties failing to consult with myself, as I am the leaseholder
of the premise.

»  Ilook forward to receiving conformation of this letter in writting, and I would be grateful for
any further information relating to this application, to be brought to my attention.

Kind regards,



